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SU PPL E M E N T  T O  SE SSI O N  T E N  

COMPARISON OF NINEVEH'S WAR ATROCITIES ON 
OTHERS AND HER OWN DOWNFALL 

Prepared by Dr. Roy B. Zuck 
 

Nineveh's War  Atrocities on Her  Enemies 

1. She destroyed opponents capital cities, 
completely demolishing them. 

2. She destroyed the idols and images of other 
cities. 

3. Her chariots raced wildly through the streets of 
other cities. 

4. She routed the populations of other cities. 
 

5. She plundered the wealth of other nations. 

6. She left other cities in desolate ruins. 
 

7. She caused many people to be in anguish. 

8. She burned the chariots of enemy cities. 

9. Her whips cracked, her chariot wheels rattled, 
her horses gallopped, and her chariots bounded 
in other cities. 

10. She massacred masses of people and piled up 
the bodies. 
 

11. She threw filth on her captives. 

12. She exhibited captive leaders as a spectacle 
before her people. 

13. She made others drunk with anguish. 

14. She caused people of other cities to search 
futilely for a refuge from her armies, fleeing 
for their lives. 

15. She burned the gates and buildings of many 
other cities. 

16. She besieged many other cities. 

17. She cut down other people with the sword, 
including their leaders. 

Nineveh's Destruction by Her  Enemies 

1. Now a complete end is to be made of her, a 
capital city (1:8-9). 

2. Now her idols and images are to be destroyed 
(1:14). 

3. Now chariots of enemy nations are to race 
through her streets (2:4). 

4. Now her people are to be routed and to flee 
from the city (2:8). 

5. Now her wealth is to be plundered (2:9). 

6. Now she is to be emptied and left in desolate 
ruins (2:10). 

7. Now she is to be in anguish (2:10). 

8. Now her chariots are to be burned (2:13). 

9. Now these sounds are to be heard in her city 
(3:2). 
 

10. Now many of her people are to be slain, and 
countless dead bodies to be left in her city 
(3:3). 

11. Now filth is to be thrown on her people (3:6). 

12. Now she is to be gazed on by others (3:6). 

13. Now she is to be made drunk with anguish 
(3:11). 

14. Now her people are to search futilely for a 
refuge from her enemies, fleeing for their lives 
(3:11,17). 

15. Now her city gates and buildings are to be 
burned (3:13,15). 

16. Now she is to be besieged (3:14). 

17. Now her people are to be cut down with the 
sword, including her leaders (3:15,18). 


